
Term 5: Week 5

Big Question:  How sustainable are we?

https://www.gaglebrook.org.uk/  • Tel: 01869 228750  • Email: admin@gaglebrook.org.uk 

We have had a busy week in school with lots of excellent learning happening across the year groups. Children have been impressing us 

with their use of our ACHIEVE values both in the classroom and out on the playground. In assemblies, we have learnt all about how 

Mary Seacole and Florence Nightingale changed the way we nurse today and celebrated International Nurses Day.

Thank you for all your ongoing support, 

With best wishes,

The Gagle Brook Team

Snack time
A little reminder to ensure children are 
bringing healthy snacks for playtimes. 
Some ideas are:

Fruit
Vegetables
Crackers
Cheese
Yoghurt
Breadsticks

Please remember we are a nut free school. 
Reception – Y2 will receive government funded 

snacks each day.

Sustainable School Travel Questionnaire

Please fill in all entries by 02.06.2024

Sustainable school travel | Let's Talk 
Oxfordshire

Parking Reminder                

It is important that we are 
considerate to our local 

community and the 

residents of Elmsbrook 
when parking during drop 

off and collection times. 
Please avoid dropped 

curbs, driveways and 

private parking areas and 
park safely. Thank you,

https://letstalk.oxfordshire.gov.uk/sustainable-school-travel
https://letstalk.oxfordshire.gov.uk/sustainable-school-travel
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House Points

Term 5  Week 4 winner: Ash

Term 5 Week 5 winner: Willow

Achieve Awards

Week 4

Week 5

Attendance Award
Week 4 Penguins (Year 5)
Week 5 Penguins (Year 5)

Sports Award
Sienna (Year 3)
Oliver (Year 4)

N Dimitri

R TJ

Y1 Sebastian

Y2 Andreea

Y3 Aslihan

Y4 Jack

Y5 Lily

Nest Adela

N Miley

R Freddie

Y1 Tyler

Y2 Sienna

Y3 Mali

Y4 Freyja

Y5 Harrison

Nest Kendrick

Eco Badge 
Awards

Gabriel C (Year 1)
Lily (Year 5)
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Are you paying attention?

On 20th June 1:45-2:30, Southwold will be hosting an event with our 

Educational Psychologist Dr Caroline King. Caroline will be delivering a 

presentation called, 'Are you paying attention?' for parents on how they can 

best support children with attention difficulties. This would include ADHD 

diagnosis, poor focus, shouting out and fidgeting, and would be relevant 

to behaviours seen at home or in school. It would cover how to spot 

the difficulties, what you can do to support your child at home, and what 

support you might expect to be provided by your child’s teacher/school. We 

hope that this will be beneficial to all our parents at Gagle Brook and 

Southwold and invite everyone to join us.

Your child does not have to have a severe difficulty or to be on our SEN 

register. The aim is simply to support you and your child with any of these 

types of difficulties.  We would need at least 12 parents to attend to make the 

session viable. Tea and biscuits will be served! If you are able to join us, please 

let us know via this link https://forms.office.com/e/tiqvpf1HSc or 

QR code.

https://forms.office.com/e/tiqvpf1HSc


If you would like more online 

safety help or advise, please visit 

the ‘Online Safety’ top tab on 

our website: 

https://www.southwoldschool.org/ab

out-us/school-information/online-

safety 

Some tips about technology from NOS…

https://www.southwoldschool.org/about-us/school-information/online-safety
https://www.southwoldschool.org/about-us/school-information/online-safety
https://www.southwoldschool.org/about-us/school-information/online-safety
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Dear parent/carer, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that there is an opportunity to learn the violin/viola/cello or double bass at your school. Pric es start at £6.40 per lesson, depending on the size of the group, and are available for all year groups, 
including the youngest in the school.
 The benefits of learning a musical instrument are endless. It is scientifically proven that playing an instrument engages practically every area of the brain at once, the perfect workout for the brain. In studies, those people who 

were exposed to a period of music learning showed enhancement in multiple brain areas compared to those who hadn't been expos ed. This is all explained in "How playing an instrument benefits your brain - Anita Collins", a 
short educational video that you can watch on YouTube which clearly describes the amazing effects of playing an instrument.  
Here is a list that describes 18 benefits to learning a musical instrument: 

 
1. Increases the capacity of your memory 
2. Refines your time management and organisational skills 
3. Boosts your team skills 
4. Teaches you perseverance  
5. Enhances your coordination 
6. Betters your mathematical ability 
7. Improves your reading and comprehension skills 
8. Increases your responsibility 
9.  Exposes you to cultural history 
10. Sharpens your concentration 
11. Fosters your self-expression and relieves stress 
12. Creates a sense of achievement  
13. Promotes your social skills 
14. Boosts your listening skills 
15. Teaches you discipline 
16. Elevates your performance skills and reduces stage fright 
17. Enhances your respiratory system 
18. Promotes happiness in your life and those around you 

 I am a qualified teacher who has 24 years experience of teaching strings. I trained at the Royal Northern College of Music, where I completed a 2-year PGCE in Music with Specialist Strings Teaching. I work for Oxfordshire County 
Music Service. If you would like your child to have violin/viola/cello/double bass lessons at school, during the school day, please go to www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/musicinterest on the Oxfordshire County Music Service website and 
click on ‘Apply for Lessons.’ Once we have enough children to start a group, I will be in contact and then lessons can start.  Lessons will take place during the school day at school. 
 Families who receive certain benefits may be eligible for free lessons, instrument hire and ensemble membership. Please contact the Music Service on musicserviceadmin@oxfordshire.gov.uk to check eligibility before making an 

application for lessons.
Please do not hesitate to get in contact with me if you have any questions: elizabeth.callejopaterson@oxfordshire.gov.uk

Best wishes, 

Elizabeth Callejo Paterson 

mailto:musicserviceadmin@oxfordshire.gov.uk
mailto:elizabeth.callejopaterson@oxfordshire.gov.uk
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